
September 2021

varEmail


Dear varTitle varFirstName varLastName,


Hello from the St. Elizabeth Men of Action!  As we transition to the fall season, our hope and prayer is that you 
found some time to relax over the summer months in the busyness of your ministry. The ongoing pandemic 
has placed an added stress on a lot of people, and through all of it, there is an opportunity for all of us to turn 
to our faith more than ever. You do so much to model “faith” and to bring others closer to God. We hear a great 
reminder in Chapter 10 of Luke’s Gospel about the laborers and the harvest:


After this the Lord appointed seventy-two others whom he had sent ahead of 
him in pairs to every town and place he intended to visit. He said to them: “The 
harvest is abundant but the laborers are few; so ask the master of the harvest 
to send out laborers for his harvest. Go on your way; behold, I am sending you 
like lambs among wolves.”


Thank you for being a “laborer” for Jesus, for going out and proclaiming the gospel and living the gospel, in a 
world that too often seems indifferent toward God. Your strong faith and powerful witness have brought many 
others closer to the Lord, and continue to do so. The St. Elizabeth Men of Action continue to pray for you each 
day, and are thankful for your awesome ministry. We appreciate all you do, and pray that God continues to 
bless you!


St. Elizabeth Ann Seton Men of Action



